
From: Gregory d'Hemecourt   
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 3:07 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH Net Metering 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Hello,  

 

I am writing as a concerned NH resident with regard to Net Metering for small solar energy 
systems in the state. It's come to my attention that there is significant concern that the 
PUC commissioners may not accept the settlement agreement that has been established 
by the state's utilities, consumer advocate, and other stakeholders. Given that the State's 
one study showed no unreasonable cost increases in electricity due to small-scale solar 
energy adoption, it seems very reasonable to me to keep net metering the same for the next 
couple of years as the settlement recommends. The PUC is appointed to represent the 
public, and the public supports renewable energy and Net Metering. Please accept the 
settlement agreement to keep net metering in NH. 

 

Thank you, 

Greg d'Hemecourt 

Concord, NH 

 
 

 

 


